
 

 DELHI PUBLIC SCHOOL, SHAHEEDPATH 

Maintaining Cleanliness and Discipline in School 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

The school premises are a shared space that should be kept clean and presentable 

for everyone. Writing on walls and doors not only damages school property but also 

creates an unpleasant environment for students, teachers, and visitors. 

 

All students are strictly instructed to refrain from such activities. Anyone found 

defacing school property will face strict disciplinary action. We urge everyone to take 

responsibility for keeping our school clean and to report any such incidents to the 

teachers or administration. 

 

Parents, we sincerely hope that you will priortise these guidelines and assist your 

child in comprehending the stark contrast between right and wrong, upholding 

privacy and making informed decisions during this tender yet crucial stage of their 

development. 

Let us work together to maintain a respectful and clean learning environment. 

 

Should your child be found participating in such action, appropriate disciplinary 

measures will be enforced. 

 

 

 

 

 

Principal 

DPS Shaheedpath  

Lucknow 


